
National Information and Communications Technology Authority

PUBLIC NOTICE

EXTENSION OF DUE DATE FOR PUBLIC CONSULTATION INTO DRAFT OPERATOR
LICENSE CONDITIONS (STANDARD AND OPERATOR SPECIFIC

NICTA wishes to advise the industry and stakeholders that submissions for the above Consultation
which was initially due on Friday Olst of February, 2019 is now extended. Given the importance of the
above draft rule and the need for a wider consultation and representation in the consultation process,
NICTA extends the due date for the above Consultation for another two weeks.

Hence, the new deadline for written submissions is on the 1 5th of February 2019, close of business

Copies of the written submissions can be emailed tQ inquiry.submission(®nicta.qov.
same must be either hand delivered or posted to us in the address provided.

Hard copy of

ons can be downloaded from the NICTA
email QkQrua@niQta:gQv:pg
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